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Term 1 Week 8 
 
Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 

I would like to extend my thanks to all the parents and staff who have completed 
the feedback surveys sent out last week. Your honest input is invaluable as we 
continue to look for ways to improve our school. If you haven’t had a chance to 
complete the survey yet, please note that it will remain open until Friday, the 21st. 
I would greatly appreciate your participation. 

A big congratulations to Codey and Gloria for completing their NAPLAN tests! 
NAPLAN helps schools and teachers gauge how well students are progressing in 
reading, writing, and maths. It provides valuable insights into whether students 
are meeting key educational goals and highlights areas where they can further 
develop. However, it's important to remember that NAPLAN is just one of many 
assessments we use at Nangus Public School to identify both strengths and 
areas for improvement. 

This week, we are celebrating Harmony Week across Australia! Harmony Week is 
an annual celebration of Australia’s rich cultural diversity. It promotes 
inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging for everyone, regardless of their 
background. 

In celebration, we are excited to be participating in two combined school 
learning days with the students and staff from Illabo and Eurongilly Public 
Schools. We will visit Illabo on Wednesday, and we’ll be welcoming them to 
Nangus Public School on Thursday. Students will be grouped into K-2 and 3-6 
classes, giving them the opportunity to engage in three lessons together each 
day. We hope that all students have an enjoyable time making new friends, 
collaborating, and experiencing lessons from different teachers. 

 
Best wishes  
   

Anna   
  

Nangus Public School Phone: (02) 69 447 221 
2 Tenandra Street Fax: (02) 69 447 258 
NANGUS NSW 2722  
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CLASS AWARDS 

 

Codey Smart – for noticing when someone 

is  having a hard time and helping them out. 

 

 

Regan Pollack – for great work in sentence 

writing. 

 

 

Student leader award – Codey Smart - for 

participation in sport. 

 

LIBRARY LESSONS and PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE  

Reminder: Students are encouraged to borrow one book from the Premiers 
Reading Challenge collection and one book from our general collection.  

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

The Nangus Public School P & C will again be holding their Easter Raffle. Please 
find tickets attached to this newsletter for families to sell. Tickets are $2 each or 3 
for $5 to go in the draw to win 1 of 2 great Easter prizes.  

Please return raffle tickets and money to school by Monday 7th April. We will draw 
the winning tickets out of our special Easter hat at our end of term assembly. 

 

STEWART HOUSE - Charity Drive 2025 - 

Students and families are invited to enter the Stewart House Charity Drive for 2025. 
Your $2 donation could win you a $4000 gift voucher. 

To enter simply complete your details on the attached envelope, insert a donation 
of at least $2, seal the envelope and return to school. 

 

COMBINED SCHOOLS LEARNING DAY – WEDNESDAY 

Don’t forget to bring your fruit, recess, lunch, water bottle and hat. Students are 
asked to wear their orange school uniform. 



In the classroom… 

  



Outdoor learning 

  



 

 

 

Always find something to praise 
your child for when you read with 

them. Encourage them to not 
compare themselves with other 

friends and family. 

 

 

Term 1- 2025 

Week 8 ALL WEEK  ● Harmony Week 

 Wednesday 19/3/2025 
● Combined Schools Learning Day - Illabo 

Public School (orangs uniform) 

 Thursday  20/3/2025 
● Combined Schools Learning Day - Nangus 

Public School 

    

Week 9 Wednesday 26/03/2025 
● Gecko Sport (Orange Uniform) 

● ROAR 

    

Week 10 Wednesday 2/04/2025 

● Gecko Sport (Orange Uniform) 

● ROAR 

● Cody Wheeler – Ten Pin Bowling 

Tournament, Riverina Selection Trial 

    

Week 11 Wednesday 9/04/2025 
● Visit to Uralba 

● Gecko Sport 

 Thursday 10/04/2025 
● Assembly at 2.30pm 

● Easter raffle drawn 

 Friday 11/04/2025 
● Wellbeing day 

● Last day of term 1 



Expression of Interest 

 

St Patrick’s Parish will conduct the following Sacramental Programs in 

2025: 

 

● Sacrament of Reconciliation – Term 2 

This Sacrament is for Catholic children in Year 3 or any older child who 

may not has received this Sacrament. 

  

● Sacrament of Confirmation – Term 3 

This Sacrament is for Catholic children in Year 5 and 6 

  

● Sacrament of Eucharist – Term 4 

This Sacrament is for Catholic children in Year 3 or any older child who 

may not has received this Sacrament. 

  

If you have a child or know of someone, could you please contact the 

Parish Secretary  asap. 

gundagai@cg.org.au 

Phone: 69474599 
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